
I have heard that there will be 2,000 homes built in the area of S. Cole Rd and Lake Hazel.  Nice for the 
developer but not so nice for the residents all of the way down Cole Rd when it comes time to go to 
work and come back.  I have to be at work at 8:00 am to a job that is 15-20 minutes away, but have to 
leave at 7:15 am to be able to get down S. Cole Rd.  We are bumper to bumper and the last time I asked, 
there were no plans to enlarge S. Cole to 2 lanes on each side from Victory on up the bench. 
 
With this development, we will have at least 2,000, possibly 4,000 to 6,000 cars adding to the mix.  I 
shudder to think how early I'll need to start out in the morning.  We already have traffic coming from 
Maple Grove onto S. Cole which we have to deal with now. 
 
If there is a vote as to whether or not they get to develop, my vote is a BIG NO. 
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